

Board of Assessors
John R. Fisher, Chairman
Edward F. O'Neil, Clerk
John O'Connor, Member

Phone (508) 660-7315 Fax (508) 660-7228

Town Hall 135 School Street Walpole, MA 02081

Minutes of Meeting October 9, 2018

The Board of Assessors met on Tuesday, October 9, 2018, 6:30 PM. room #115, at the Town Hall The following were present, John R. Fisher, Chairman, Edward F. O'Neil, Clerk, John O'Connor, Member, Director of Assessing, Dennis Flis

Discussion:

The Board reviewed the Annual Fall Town Meeting Warrant.

The FY 2019 Update of assessments is on schedule. Donald Thornley from Vision Government Solutions provided technical assistance to the Director of Assessing as they finalized the Commercial & Industrial Values. It is projected that submission of the LA3 & LA15 to the DLS will be next week after a final review of the values.

The Board reviewed the residential components of the State Manded update of assessments. The overall Assessment to Sales Ratio for single family homes is 93% for FY 2019.